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I want to start out by saying that I am very pleased with the student body. Their behaviors and positive attitudes that have been on display are impressive. We have had very few discipline issue, the ones we have had are minor. I have also experienced a lot of support shown by parents towards the school. The willingness teachers have shown to help whenever possible is also impressive.
Respect—This a word that embodies my existence. Students and staff will both be treated with and given respect daily—Respect is NOT an option. My goal is to have everyone feel appreciated and valued in our school. Teachers/staff are here for the students and students are here for the teachers/staff—one could not exist without the other.
There are several reports that Mr. Hetler and I have been working on. Most of them have been by Mr. Hetler. I finished the MIS 03 Report---this is a report that schools must fill out for the state regarding classes teachers teach and the number of students in each class. This is not a difficult report, but it does take a little time.
I make it a point to check in on each class—I do this several times a day.  If I notice areas that may need improvement, I will visit with the teacher to discuss options. At the same time, teachers need to be complimented on things they do well as they need to feel supported. 
Teachers that have been in Glen Ullin School less then 3 years need to have two formal evaluations. The first one is due by December 15th. Teachers that have been in Glen Ullin more than 3 years need to have only one evaluation which is due by April 15th. This date is also when then 2nd evaluation needs to be completed by the newer teachers. I will be starting to plan and organize these evaluations. 
Once a week I read a book to the Pre-k thru second grade. Twice a month I meet with grades 3-6 to do Team Building activities. These are great ways to interact with the students and build positive relationships.
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